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Upcoming Meetings
Our Christmas Banquet will be Monday evening, December 9, at the Centerville High School
Cafetorium.  It  begins with punch table at  6:00 pm followed by dinner.   It  is  also the 75
Anniversary Celebration of the Centerville Lions Club.

Lion Phil Stevenson Plans On Retirement At End Of School Year
Lion  Phil  Stevenson  has  submitted  his  retirement  as  superintendent  of
Centerville-Abington  Community  Schools.  He  will  leave  his  position  in  June,
2020. Stevenson came to Centerville in 1972.

Phil  has  been  a  member  of  the  Centerville  Lions  Club  since  he  joined  on
November 1, 1985.  The Centerville Club congratulates Lion Phil for his many
years of service to the Centerville school district.  He's always been an active

member of the Lions Club serving as president in 1989-90.

Communities In Schools Supervisor Speaks To Lions Club
Katie  Hampton,  supervisor  for  the Communities In  Schools of  Wayne County,
spoke before members of the Centerville Lions Club Monday, Nov. 25th.  The
dinner meeting was held at the Centerville Senior Center.  

Ms Hampton described her role as coordinator and how the organization operates
in each building.  The group has helped many students throughout the countywho
are struggling dueee to poverty, grades and other problems like staying in school,
getting  a  good  education  and  being  a  friend  for  life.  Katie  is  a  Centerville  High  School
graduate.  The Lions Club continues to support the group by being a sponsor in its annual golf
tourney.

In other business, The club voted to donate $50 to Christmas in Centerville for a special
Christmas Tree with gifts to be displayed in the Mansion House and given away.  The club
has also donated $50 to Sunrise, Inc. and $50 to the Centerville Food Pantry.

The Lions Club will enter a float in the Christmas Parade to be held on Saturday December
7th.

President  Bob  Hobson  presented  two  Awards  from  Lions
International for Centennial Membership recognition.   Long time
members  Ty Farmer  and Dennis  Stephen  received  the  special
award pins.

Upcoming Events
January 27 – Dinner meeting with program
February 24 – Dinner meeting with program
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